
Brilliant class assembly,
Reception!

Thank you for a wonderful, 
confident assembly – you learnt 

and presented your lines brilliantly, 
shared so much of your learning 

and it was great to see you helping 
and supporting each other, too!

We heard all about
your human clock and 
how you have started 
telling the time and it 
was fun to see you 
jumping up in the 
month of your 
birthday in your song!

You shared all your learning and writing about traditional tales 
and we loved your ‘Goldilocks’ song and hearing about how you 
have been planting beans like ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’.

We loved your art work using canvas and 
oil paints, inspired by Van Gogh’s 
‘Sunflowers’, and we heard about how 
you have become land artists, like Andy 
Goldsworthy, on your Heath trips, too!
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